
HEADQUARTERS OF THE DEPARTMENT COMMANDER 
Department Order #2, 2016-2017 

 
DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK 

SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 
 

Paul F. Ellis-Graham, PCC 
2 Ridgeview Lane 

Marlboro, NY 12542  
(845)-781-6405 ~ pegsox24@gmail.com 

 
Department Order #2, 2016-2017 

 
1. The new amended address for the Department of New York, SUVCW, is as follows: 

Commander Paul Ellis-Graham 
2 Ridgeview Lane 
Marlboro, NY 12542. 
 
It is effective immediately.  Contact cell phone number, home number (not yet installed), 
and email remain the same.  They are: 
Cell: 845-781-6405 
Home: 845-928-8945 
Email: pegsox24@gmail.com 

2. The Midyear meeting will be held at the Ithaca Veterans Firemen's Association from 10 
am to 4 pm.  Doors will open at 8 am for early arrivals.  The address is 638 Elmira Rd., 
Ithaca, NY 14850.  Anyone needing directions can call Camp Counselor Danny Wheeler 
at 607-592-1444. 

3. Brother and PDC Earl Allen is very ill.  He is currently in St. Elizabeth Hospital, Room 
439, 2209 Genesee St., Utica, NY 13501.  A card wishing him well might lift his spirits.  
I will do so on behalf of the Department. 

 
So ordered on this day, September 29, 2016 
 
In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty, 
 
Paul F. Ellis-Graham, Commander 
Department of New York, SUVCW 


